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Center Independent School District is going to close school from Monday, January 17, 2022 until 
Wednesday January 19, 2022. As with many organizations we have people who have caught 
COVID, the Flu, Strep and other communicable diseases. At this time, we are having a difficult time 
covering all of our classes. Monday, January 17, 2022, Center ISD was scheduled to be out in 
observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. We have decided to remain closed Tuesday and 
Wednesday of next week in an effort for some to get over their sickness and return to work. We 
also plan to have our facilities deep cleaned by our custodial services. Our main problem is covering 
classes. We will continue extracurricular activities, as long as the coaches, sponsors and students 
stay well. 
 
Please take care of yourselves and your loved ones. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Brian Morris 
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